







Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be
 held by the Smoky Valley Library District Board of
 Trustees on the 19th day of May 2022 at the hour of
12:00 p.m. in the Round Mountain Public Library
 Meeting Room, 73 Hadley Circle, Round Mountain, 
Nevada regarding the 2022-2023 Tentative Budget. 
The Tentative Budget has been prepared in such 
detail and on appropriate forms as prescribed by the 
Nevada Department of Taxation.  Copies of the 
tentative budget are on file and may be viewed at the
Round Mountain Public Library and on the Districts
 Website: www.svld.net


Dated this May 12, 2022
Jeanne Bleecker, SVLD Co-Director
